
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building  1026 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the replacement of water mains in Stanhope, NJ in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Borough of Stanhope, located at 77 Main St, 

Stanhope, NJ 07874.  

The funding would be used for the replacement of undersized water mains on Sunset Avenue, 

Ridge Road, and Overhill Road in Stanhope Borough. The water mains are 70 years old and past 

their useful lifespan. It is essential that the aging drinking water infrastructure be replaced as the 

current water main system is unreliable. Replacement will also improve the Borough’s overall 

waterflow, advancing public safety and emergency preparedness.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

S 
Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress  
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